
-----Original Message----- 
From: Pagliery, Richard [mailto:rpagliery@neurocrine.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2006 12:21 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Cc: Patent Practice 
Subject: RE: Comments re Proposed Rules re Continuation Practice 

Dear Ms. Dey: 
  
Thank you for your message.  Attached is a PDF copy of the comments we submitted on May 
2nd.  If there are any problems with this file please let me know and I will send the comments via 
fax. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Richard Pagliery 
  

 
From: Patent Practice [mailto:PatentPractice@USPTO.GOV]  
Sent: Saturday, May 06, 2006 8:28 AM 
To: Pagliery, Richard 
Subject: RE: Comments re Proposed Rules re Continuation Practice 
  
Dear Mr. Pagliery, 
  
It appears that page 2 of your document did not properly convert to a pdf since 
the page is blank.  Please resend the document to the AB93Comments email 
mailbox. 
  
Thank you, 

Ms. Terry J. Dey  
Office of Patent Legal Administration  
Office of the Deputy Commissioner  
  for Patent Examination Policy  
United States Patent and Trademark Office  

  
  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Pagliery, Richard [mailto:rpagliery@neurocrine.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2006 1:39 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: Comments re Proposed Rules re Continuation Practice 

Robert W. Bahr, Esq. 
Senior Patent Attorney 
Office of the Deputy Commissioner for Patent Examination Policy 
  
Dear Mr. Bahr: 
  



Attached please find our comments regarding the Office’s proposed rules 
regarding continuation practice. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Richard H. Pagliery 
Senior Patent Counsel 
Neurocrine Biosciences, Inc. 

 








